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IFB No. 2024-17 

Wastewater Pump for Cha’ot Station 
Response to Inquiries No. 2 

 
This addendum serves to revise the previously issued bid documents and/or provides additional 
information for informational purposes. In cases where the responses below result in 
modifications to the bid documents, please consider them as amendments to the original IFB 
2024-17. The following responses address RFIs received from potential bidders on September 
30, 2024. 

 
 
 

QUESTIONS/INQUIRIES AS SUBMITTED: GWA RESPONSE: 

1. Piti Pump Station: 4" Discharge required. 3" 
Discharge available. Is it acceptable? 

No 

2. 
 

PGD: 4" Discharge required. 3" Discharge 
available. Is it acceptable? 

No 
 

3. Chalan Pago: 4" Discharge required. 3" 
Discharge available. Is it acceptable? 

No 

4. Yigo: 8" Discharge required. 6" Discharge 
available. Is it acceptable? 

No 

5. Barrigada: 8" Discharge required. 6" 
Discharge available. Is it acceptable? 

No 

6. Leyang: Lowest available voltage for 25HP 
motor is 230V. 208V not available. Please 
advise. 

Revised Specification for Line Item 
9.0: 
 
The voltage requirement may be either 
208V or 230V for the 25HP motor. 

7. Fema 96: 13HP Requirement seems very low 
for the 2047 GPM at 50FT TDH requirement. 
Please advise 

Please refer to Response to Inquiries 
No. 1, Q & A No. 5. 
 
http://guamwaterworks.org/wp-
content/uploads/2024/09/Response-to-
Inquiries-No.-1-IFB-2024-17-mcb-
Signed-9-23-2024.pdf 

 
Bidders are also notified to visit the GWA website: www.guamwaterworks.org to ensure that  any 
addenda to the bid, answers to questions, and reminders are communicated to all bidders during 
the solicitation process. 
 
 
 
_________________________                      ______________ 
Miguel C. Bordallo, P.E., Date 
General Manager 
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